
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov' <darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov>

'Dickinson, Gerry' <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>
'Page, Hank' <hpage@aging.sc.gov>

CC: 'Cogdill, Lily' <lcogdill@aging.sc.gov>
Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/15/2018 12:43:07 PM
Subject: Council on Aging Public Announcement

Attachments: 2018-6-6 Council on Aging Announcement.pdf

Good Afternoon, Its that time of year again, we need to fill seats on the Council on Aging. In order to do so we need 
to make a public announcement. The way we did this last year was to publish it on the website and send it out to the 
AAAs.
 
Darryl, Gerry and I have worked together to draft the announcement and Danny has given the go ahead to publish. 
We just need you to give the final go ahead since the announcement is technically coming from you.
 
Gerry and Hank, Once we have the go ahead from Darryl, can you please send it to the AAAs and publish it on the 
website.
 
Thank you all for your assistance.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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